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Thurton CE Primary School News 

Friday 11th November 2022 
 

 
 

 

Birthdays 
This week our birthday wishes go to 
Teddy, Olivia C and Tristan – we hope 
you all have a very Happy Birthday! 
 

Dates for Your Diary 
Wed 16th Nov Swimming Gala 

(selected Yr 4/5/6) 
Thur 17th Nov Children in Need (see 

above) 
Tues 13th Dec KS2 Christmas Play 

(1.15pm) 
 KS1 Christmas Play 

(2.30pm) 
Wed 14th Dec KS1 Christmas Play 

(9.15am & 1.15pm) 
 KS2 Christmas Play 

(2.30 & 5pm) 
Wed 25th Jan Year 4 Level 1 

Bikeability 
 

DƻƴΩǘ CƻǊƎŜǘΧΦ 
Our website is full of useful information 
and helpful links for parents.  You can 
find information about school lunches, 
read our policies and find out about 
school events by going to: 

www.thurton.norfolk.sch.uk 
 

    

PTA Points 
¶ Collections for the Winter Raffle. If 

you would like to contribute items 
for the hampers, please drop them 
into the office. If any 
business owners are able to donate 
prizes or vouchers, we'd be very 
grateful. Any questions, please get 
in touch with Mel Sambells, Stacey 
Durrant or Laura Butler.   

 
 

Cancellations 

Please note, there will be no After 
School Care or Gardening Club on 
Friday 18th November.  Apologies for 
any inconvenience.   
 
 

Stars of the Week… 
 

Rec/Year 1 – Sonny 
 

Year 2 – Matilda & Denver 
 

Year 3/4 – Isla M, Alfie,  
Izzy, Ayva & Ella 
 

Year 5/6 – Matthew 
 

 

Aspiration 
This term we are learning about being 
aspirational. 
 

‘One secret of success in life is for a 
man to be ready for his opportunity 
when it comes’.  Benjamin Disraeli 
 

You may wish to discuss this as a family. 

 
 
 
 

Next Week: Mon 14th – Fri 18th November 2022 
 

 In School After School  

Mon ¶ PE ¶ Premier Performing Arts 

Tues ¶ Lauren Talford Music Lessons ¶ Premier Dodgeball 

Wed ¶ Swimming Gala (selected Yr 4/5/6) ¶ Aem Hai Karate 

¶ Forest School  

Thurs ¶ Children in Need (see above) 

¶ Bandwagon Music Lessons 

¶ Premier Archery 

Fri ¶ PE 
 

¶ NCSF Football 

¶ NO GARDENING CLUB 

¶ NO AFTER SCHOOL CARE 

 

 
 

 

Children in Need 
This year we will be supporting Children 
in Need on Thursday 17th November 
and are inviting the children to wear 
pyjamas, onesies or loungewear 
appropriate for school and to bring in a 
£1 donation. 
 
 
 
 

Red Class Reading Material 
Red Class would be grateful for 
donations of used children’s 
magazines/comics for their reading 
corner.   Thank you. 
 
 

Operation Christmas Child 
If you have a completed shoebox to 
donate, please bring it in by 
Wednesday 16th November.  If you 
are donating items to go into a 
shoebox, please bring them in on 
Monday 14th so that we can put the 
shoeboxes together.  Many thanks. 

Easy Fundraising 
It is that time of year again when 
people are starting their Christmas 
shopping! When you do, please 
consider shopping online through 
easyfundraising.org.uk, which gives us 
a donation every time you shop, and is 
completely free!   
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